St Patrick's Newsletter | Friday 24th January 2020

Our attendance this week: 94.95% Our target: 96%

Our Living and Learning Statement this half term is: St Patrick's children are hopeful for the future and each other, and they show resilience to be better and keep improving.

School Communication

There are many ways you can contact school regarding a general enquiry or a more urgent message. These range from a phone call, email or via Facebook message.

However, please be mindful that our

Facebook messenger is not a primary form of contact. It may not always be checked regularly, or over evenings and weekends.

If you require a quicker response please contact us via telephone.

PUPIL ABSENCE

Please ensure that you contact school on the 1st and 3rd day of your child's absence. A record of every child's attendance is a legal requirement. Thank you for your support on this matter.

HALL OF FAME

	Certificate	Golden Jumper
Reception	Jacob	Isla-Rose
Year 1	Harper	Millie
Year 2	Yvonne-Benita & Leigha	Jack
Year 3	Tyler	Nicole
Year 4	Paris & Alisha	Angel
Year 5	Alix & Jayden	Edith
Year 6	Nejla & Liam	Zach

Holy Communion

A letter has been given to all children in Year 3 regarding First Holy Communion.

First Holy Communion will be held on Sunday 21st June 2020.

Parents evening - Wednesday 5th February, after 7pm Mass

The programme will start on Sunday 1st March

Parent's meeting in preparation for confession, Wednesday 15th April, after 7pm
Mass

First Confessions Saturday 25th
April

Parents meeting Wednesday 20th May, after 7pm Mass

Annual Pilgrimage; Sunday 6th September

Any other information will be on the Church bulletin/parish website. If you have any questions please contact St Mary's Church, thank you.

St Patrick's Newsletter | Friday 24th January 2020

Our attendance this week: 94.95% Our target: 96%

Our Living and Learning Statement this half term is: St Patrick's children are hopeful for the future and each other, and they show resilience to be better and keep improving.

P.E Kits

Please provide your child with a P.E kit. This can be kept at school each week. Also if anyone can donate any unwanted pe kit to school it would be appreciated, thank you.



Footwear

A polite reminder that our school uniform policy states that children should wear black trainers/ shoes only.

School Residential

With regard to the Year 4 and 6 residential trips.
Please can we ask for a further payment towards your child's trip. If you are unsure of your balance then please contact school.
Thank you



Dinner Money

We have some large outstanding balances. Please can we ask that all balances are cleared.

If you are unsure of your balance, please contact the school office.

A driving licence has been handed into school. Please contact the school office if you think it could be yours or you know someone who has misplaced theirs.

School Calendar

Wednesday 29th January
Lego league
Competition

February 17th-21st Half Term

Tuesday 10th March U Dance Competition at Carnegie

Thursday 26th March
Easter Coffee Afternoon

Monday 4th May Hawesend (year 4)

Monday 11th-15th May Year 6 SATs

May 2020
(whole month)
Year 2 testing period

Wednesday 20th May Manchester (Year 6)

Monday 8th -12th June
Year 1 Phonics Screening